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3rd April 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Today marks the last day of Spring term-a huge well done for all your effort 
supporting your child’s learning at home-I can appreciate it is not an easy task! We 
now have two weeks of Easter holidays-if you need any ideas to keep your children 
busy, there are lots being sent out on the Class newsletters so please take a look. 
Purple Mash activities will resume when Summer term begins. Please note Carl will 
not be available for technical support as it is the Easter holidays. He will return to 
work on Monday 20th April. 
 
Remember-the most important school work you can do is READ. We read 5 times a 
day in school so please try and keep up with as much of this as possible. 
 
As we would ordinarily give out our end of terms awards today, we will do it virtually 
instead! Each class teacher has nominated children to receive an award and details of 
these can be found on our school website in latest posts and on the class pages. 
 
www.welbeck.nottingham.sch.uk 
 
A huge well done to all of those children who have achieved an award-we will give 
you your certificate when we return back to school hopefully soon! 
 
We are keeping our Twitter feed updated daily with ideas to do at home, videos of 
staff reading stories and teaching new skills. Please download the App and find us: 
 
@WelbeckPrimaryS 
 
Each class teacher has also completed their Summer term newsletter-this can be found 
on our website under children then class pages. They have set their class new 
challenges and information about the Summer term topic. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you well over the next two weeks. I hope that 
when Summer term begins, we will have some brighter news to look forward to. 
 
Take care of yourselves, 
 
 
 
Rebecca Gittins 
Headteacher 


